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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
State Court Outage / Planned Downtime for King County Clerk’s 
Office Systems 

Earlier this week, Washington's Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) announced 
they had identified unauthorized activity on the Washington Courts network. AOC took 
immediate action to secure critical systems and are currently working to safely restore 
service.  As a result, the state's Judicial Information System, Washington Court’s 
website and affiliate websites are currently down. The duration of the outage is 
unknown but will continue into the week of November 11, 2024. 

King County Superior Court and Clerk’s Office online systems are working and 
are not affected by the State Court outage. 

However, the King County Superior Court Clerk’s Office systems will be down for 
a planned outage starting Friday November 8, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. through Monday 
November 11, 2024 (Veteran’s Day) as the Clerk’s Office transitions to its new E-Filing 
system. King County systems will be back online by 7:00 a.m. November 12, 2024. For 
more information, please visit Systems Replacement Project News. 

Finally, while the State systems are down, you may be able to access State Forms at 
this archived website: 
https://web.archive.org/web/20241010061851/https:/www.courts.wa.gov/forms/. 

 

 

https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja 

 

mailto:ccornwall@kingcounty.gov
https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/%7E/link.aspx?_id=9FE78F7D73F34095BE2BFCF9F8F6D111&_z=z
https://web.archive.org/web/20241010061851/https:/www.courts.wa.gov/forms/
https://kingcounty.gov/en/dept/dja

